July 23,2018

DRCA

FEMA EM Program Specialist — Regional Debris SME
Federal Emergency Management Agency Region 6
800 N Loop 288

Denton, TX 76209

Dear Mr. Furr,

DRCA’s leadership team wanted to thank you for the opportunity to participate in the FEMA Region 6 Debris
Summit hosted at your offices in Denton, TX, on July 19t 2018.

As we communicated to Regional Administrator Tony Robinson, the opportunity to bring the key government
stakeholders together from FEMA, USACE, the State of Louisiana and the State of Texas, along with some of
the contractors who played a substantive role in last year’s hurricane season was invaluable.

Thanks to your ability to moderate the discussion in a very skilled manner, this meeting provided the group with
the opportunity to identify important lessons learned and discuss some best practices which may be utilized in

future disaster recovery efforts at the Federal, state and local levels of government.

DRCA looks forward to working closely with you and your colleagues on the important issues and challenges
which were identified as priorities by those in attendance.

DRCA is very appreciative of all the time and hard work you dedicated to make this meeting a huge success.
In our view, the Debris Summit was very productive because it allowed key stakeholders the opportunity to

problem-solve and open public-private sector lines of communication.

In closing, it was truly a pleasure working with you and we look forward to next year’s Debris Summit!

Sincerely,

Casey Long
Managing Director

Cc: DRCA Board of Directors
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675 North Washington Street, Suite 400, Alexandria, VA 22314



